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I have been a responsible gun owner for over 40 years in the state of Oregon I use 

them for protection for hunting and for pleasure.I am tired of always defending my 

second amendment rights.House bill 2005,2006,2007 are all unconstitutional they are 

only going to affect law abiding citizens.There needs to be more emphasis on holding 

the guilty accountable.I oppose all three measures. 


